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Dear parents  

 

We have two very important dates coming up:-  

Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day. 

Children can come into school dressed as a book character. 

 

 

 

 

The second event is on Friday 10th March the much awaited BREDHURST GOT TALENT 

 

 

 

 

In previous years the children have loved dressing up and showing all the 

different ideas to their friends. 

All children have been given a £1 book token to put towards a book of 

their choice or choose the ‘free’ books that are on offer. Tokens are valid 

from 16th February-26 March.  

If you would like an extra token for a younger sibling, please call into the 

office. 

Any child can enter, showing off their talent, we welcome 

music, dance, singing, acting, magic shows, comedy, puppet 

shows and anything the children wish to do. 

Children will need to add their name and act to the chart on 

display in the hall or talk to their teacher. 

 

I know the children look forward to these events every year 

and it proves to be great enjoyment to them. 

 


